
 

 

It has come to the attention of the ROAR Executive 

Committee that there is speculation that the 1/10 

Paved Onroad National race would possibly be 

moved to a track other than Valkaria.  ROAR would 

like to end the speculation by showing our support 

for Valkaria and its club members and staff.  The 

National will be held there as scheduled. We wish 

all participants the best of luck. 


